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OTFI-0100, OTFI-0105 - Product Discontinuation 

 

 
The OTFI-0100 and OTFI-0105 fiber optic illuminators have been in 
production for 10 years. After many years in the market, it is inevitable 
that this product is seeing many of its electronic subcomponents go 
obsolete.  The process of finding replacements has been a challenge over 
the last few years and has now reached a point where we are unable to 
source the required components.  Therefore, effective immediately, the 
OTFI-0100 and OTFI-0105 will be discontinued. We will not be introducing 
replacement products. 
 
Any orders currently confirmed and processed in our system will be fulfilled; however, we are unable to 
accept any new orders due to unavailability of components. 
 

Discontinued Part Numbers 

OTFI-0100 

OTFI-0105 

 
 
If you have any questions about this notice or any OTFI product, please feel free to speak to your 
account manager or contact me directly.  Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Best Regards, 
 
Drew Kruspe 
Senior Product Manager, Biomedical OEM 
Email: Drew.Kruspe@excelitas.com 
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